
The Board at its meeting of Wednesday, May 28, 2014 adopted the recommendation in the staff 
report, as follows: 
 

 

“It is recommended the Board authorize the award of a contract for the supply of Cummins factory 
remanufactured ISB 6.7L diesel engines to Cummins Eastern Canada LP in the amount of 
$5,150,472.43 including applicable taxes for a period of 24 months”. 


